
 

The following  slate o f officers  
 Officers & Board members for 2018 - 2019 

President  Kim Kortenhof      488-4779 
Vice President  Becky Hammond     699-7121 
Secretary Pat Costello      457-7033 
Treasurer OPEN 
Historian  Shawna Laderach     490-6004 
Board of Directors:    
  Barbara Ebbesson     479-0440 
  Kate Hedstrom     590-1420c  
  Sherrill Peterson          218-626-5435 
  Maureen English     488-4784  

Librarian  Barbara Ebbesson     479-0440 
Newsletter      Penny Wakefield      457-4124 
Fair Supervisor  Moxie Pender      479-8443 
Workshops  Penny Wakefield       457-4124 
Dye Garden  Gail Mayo       479-2954 
Spinning Group:  Alice Stickney       479-3425 
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GUILD MEETINGS 

Wednesday  APRIL 4th      7:00pm 
Location: Weaving Studio Rm. 219, 516 2 nd Ave. 

Snacks at 6:30pm 
PROGRAM: SURFACE DESIGN for  

Weaving, knitting & fabric 
A series of techniques for applying color to a 
warp, to yarn or woven or commercial fabric 

will be presented. Demonstrations and 
samples of the following techniques: loom & 

tube shibori, tie-dye applications, warp painting 
and printing on the loom, warp shifting for ikat 

effects.  
Bring your show and tell samples 

********** 

Spinning & Knitting Activities    
BUSY BEE AND UFO’S   

APRIL 21, 1 TO 5pm  
Jodi Gouwens, 474-9144,Suite 304  

Linck Estates 924 Kellum St.  

********** 

Wednesday   MAY 2      5:30pm 
ANNUAL MEETING & ELECTION  

Potluck Dinner & Dessert 
7:00pm Election of Officers 

Location: Fairbanks Senior Center 
                        1424 Moore Street 
JOIN Guild members for a potluck dinner & desserts    
Bring a dish to share or a dessert.  Bring a friend, your 
SHOW AND TELL & a small fiber gift from your stash for 
the gift exchange.  Lots of tables for sales so don’t forget 
to bring ‘STASH REDUCTION’ items to sell.   
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: The present board has 
volunteered to serve for another year so only one position 
is OPEN.  A Volunteer is needed for the following position: 
a Treasurer.  Becky Hammond will take the Vice President 

position and Maureen English will be a board member.  
Volunteer by calling Kim: 488-4779 
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������ 					 Happy Spring!  
Time to start thinking about summer weaving projects, 
cooler fibers, and prepping the dye garden. Linen, cotton, 
and hemp projects are looming (so to speak) on my 
radar. I’m planning a red cotolin warp with a tow linen 
weft for a set of sauna towels soon. 
 
The guild’s annual meeting is coming 
up and we are looking for volunteers to 
join the Board of Directors. We have a 
great proposed slate of officers but 
could use a few new members to join 
us. Elections are in May at the general 
meeting – which will also feature a 
potluck and Chinese auction. Come 
join us! 
 
If you are interested in getting your 
hands in the dirt, there’s plenty of 
opportunity to work in the dye garden 
this summer so contact Gail Mayo if you 
are interested.  Interested in short 
weaving sessions that fit your 
schedule? Call the guild to set up a 
course today!                   Winter into Summer Damask 
 Happy Weaving,   Kim     
 

It is not too early to be planning entries for the Tanana 
Valley State Fair being held August 3 -11, celebrating 

“MAY THE FAIR BE WITH YOU”.   
 

DYE GARDEN UPDATE: A reminder for people who are 
dyeing to help and be involved to send Gail your email  
for the email contact group.  We should be ready to work 
the garden sometime in May depending on how spring 
advances.  Gail Mayo email: mayogail@gmail.com 

 

 
Mailing Address    Weaving Studio 
PO Box 73152    Room 219, Lathrop Building 
Fairbanks, Alaska, 99707  516 2nd Avenue 
Phone: 907-452-7737   Fairbanks, Alaska 99701 
 

Website:www.fairbanksweavers.org    email: fairbanksweavers@gmail.com 

 

 



 

 
 

�  THANK YOU �  THANK YOU �  
SHERRILL PETERSON for the FEBRUARY FELTING 
presentation.  ANDREW BRENNER for the MARCH 
meeting on his dyeing experience and colors from 

Alaskan wild plants. JODI GOUWENS for hosting the 
winter picnic and the monthly Spinning & UFO bees and 

TERRY ROBERTS for serving as Treasurer. a 
BIG THANK YOU TO THE BOARD THAT SERVES 

	

 
FAIRBANKS ARTS ASSOCIATION 	

April:  Spring Juried Exhibition ‘Whimsy’  
Opening Reception: April 6 th, 2018 

Juror: Rachelle Dowdy  
Deadline for entry: Sat. & Sun., March 30, 31  

Time: 2 – 7pm Both days 
 Prospectus for exhibitions are on the FAA 

website:  www.fairbanksarts.org 
 

 
 

 

 
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
 

ITEMS FOR SALE 
See the website for looms and an Obadiah Tharp Walking 

Spinning Wheel known as the ‘Sarah’ (no longer made)	
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A Fund Raiser for the guild.  Several rug looms are 

warped, waiting for a weaver with spare time (3 Hours) to 
weave a rug, for the fair’s silent auction.   Weave with 

prepared sock loopers for a guild rug.  Call the Weaving 
Studio 452-7737 to sign up for weaving a rug. 

 
DUES ARE DUE in April. 

Thank you to members for having paid dues 
for several years.  All others can renew at 

the April & May Meeting.  A membership list 
will be sent to  all paid up members. 

 
FOR SALE	

 

Schacht Mighty Wolf  
$600 with warping board, 

Yarn, books and some accessories. 
Contact Jess at (907) 799-2147	
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ARCTIC QIVIUT has changed 
ownership to Vivian Osborne's eldest 
son Dustin. He will be continuing her 
legacy and running the business. If you 

have any questions call Dustin. 907-699-1982 
	

�������������� �! �����"	
#$ %�	�$ 	� ���� 	���	&�� 	'��&��	

(���)	������	 	
�*���"	����	�%����	���	*'��	

��	�*��	���	� �! �  

Saturday APRIL  27 ECO PRINTING   
with Ann Wood O’Brien  
This popular workshop will demonstrate 
 the method of printing leaves & plants  
on wool or silk  with beautiful results. 
TIME: 10-3pm      Max students: 8  
Location: Weaving Studio, Rm 219 
Fee: $75, includes all materials 
Materials you needed to bring: an old apron 
or wear old clothes that may get wet, a  
plastic bag, old scissors or garden shears 
for cutting plant material, various leaves 
if you have any you want to try.  I will have  
plenty bring some string & lunch or lunch money  
Register by calling the Weaving Studio 452-7737 or 
call Ann at 978-6468 
or emailing fairbanksweavers@gmail.com  
 

FAIR THEME:  
          MAY THE FAIR  
   BE WITH YOU 
COLORS:    
           Green, Red & Blue 
FLOWER: 
  Star Lily  
Fair dates: 
 AUGUST 3 – 11 th  
 
Start p lanning  that entry today  

Overshot rug by      ‘Meet & Separate ’ by       New weaver Maggie May ’s  
   Claire Spann            Buffy DeWitt York         Sampler just off the loom 


